Protection for kids is
installed at Davis Field

A local resident reported some hazardous conditions relating
to drug use at Davis Field at Lions Park and noted that it was
potentially unsafe for children who use the field for soccer
practice.To better protect the kids who use the field, the
city has installed screens along the existing walls to deter
drug use or paraphernalia from being left on the field.

In addition, city parks maintenance workers will conduct a
manual foot sweep of the field each day to ensure it is safe
for youth sports activities.
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